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Joshua Favel 
jfavel@oktlaw.com 

T: 647.771.8149 
74340  

April 22, 2022 

VIA EMAIL 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities  
Prince Charles Building 
210-120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL, A1A 2G8 

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon 
  Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary  

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Re: NLH - Application for Exemption to Regulation 17 – Temporary Restriction for 
Load Additions in Labrador East and West and Approval of an Upstream Capacity 
Charge pursuant to the Network Additions Policy – Wabush Airport 

On behalf of our clients, the Labrador Interconnected Group, we respectfully request a one-week 
extension of the submission deadline for the above noted application.  

Our clients are requesting the extension as they require additional time to consider the application 
and understand its implications for their interests.  

Please let us know if our request for an extension of the submission deadline is accepted. Please 
do not hesitate to contact the undersigned with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you,  

 
Respectfully yours, 
Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 
 
/S/JOSHUA FAVEL 
ASSOCIATE 

 


